
The Shire of Manjimup supports the need for effective provision of Holiday 
Accommodation within the Municipality. The Council is prepared to support the 
provision of these facilities where it can be demonstrated that such facilities are 
compatible with the surrounding area and in accordance with the Shire of Manjimup 
Local Planning Scheme No. 4 (LPS4). 
 
What is Holiday Accommodation? 
  
Holiday Accommodation means land and buildings providing facilities for tourists and 
travellers , including chalets, cabins, farm stay, bed and breakfast, camping grounds, 
caravan parks and motels, none of which is occupied by the tenant for a period of 
more than three months in any one calendar year.  
 
What are Council’s requirements? 
 
A completed Development Application form, Management Plan, Emergency Plan 
form and planning application fee are required to be submitted to the Shire of 
Manjimup along with the following information to support the application: 
 Accurate Site Plan of the property, to scale demonstrating all existing 

buildings/structures on the property and access to the property; 
 Floor plan of the proposed Holiday Accommodation building; 
 Emergency Evacuation Plan for the building;  
 Management Letter outlining the general day to day management of the 

property, including number of guests, car parking facilities, rubbish removal, 
how bookings will be managed, if any other facilities will provided for guests 
ect.   

 Planning Application fee $295 for initial application and then $73 for annual 
renewal of permit.  

 
Approval of the application is necessary prior to the use of the premises as any form 
of Holiday Accommodation, Where a new building, or alterations or additions to an 
existing building is proposed a Building Permit application will also need to be 
submitted prior to the commencement of the work. 
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What other Requirements are there? 
 
All Holiday Accommodation facilities are required to comply with the provisions and 
requirements of Building and Health By-Laws and Regulations applicable within the 
Shire of Manjimup. 
 
Any form of Holiday Accommodation will require a Certified Building Permit application 
to be submitted to reclassify the building from a Class 1a building to a Class 1b 
building. Please contact the Shire of Manjimup Building Services Department for 
further information on 08 9771 7777.   
 
Properties that are approved to establish Holiday Accommodation which are not on 
scheme water need to consider if they intend to supply potable water (drinking water) 
to their guests and if so how they will manage the treatment of such to ensure drinking 
water quality. Please contact our Environmental Health Department on 08 9771 7777 
for further information.  
 
Further to the information provided in this brochure, If you have any further enquiries 
please do not hesitate to contact Statutory Planning Services on 08 9771 7777 or 
email info@manjimup.wa.gov.au.  

The information contained in this brochure is intended as a guide only. It is recommended that the advice and assistance of 

the Shire’s Statutory Planning section be sought prior to lodgement of a Development  application.  

The Shire of Manjimup disclaims any liability for any damages sustained by a person acting on the basis of this information. 


